

10th January 2019

Rotary Club of Timaru c/- Mr P Russell 25 Chateux Close Timaru 7910

## Dear Members

St John is a charity and every year we fundraise to support the delivery of Community Programmes, purchase critical emergency life-saving equipment, ambulances and to deliver emergency care in Timaru.

The 'Heart of Gold' St John Annual Appeal Week is from 1st – 7th April 2019. St John will hold collections at various sites around Timaru.

Last year, your organisation kindly supported us by providing a team of volunteers to assist with the collection and we are asking if you would support us again in 2019.

This coming year we are asking for assistance to collect at New World Supermarket on Friday 5<sup>th</sup> April 2019, 9.00 am to 6.00 pm.

Any questions, please feel free to email me at <a href="mailto:sally.jarvie@stjohn.org.nz">sally.jarvie@stjohn.org.nz</a> or call on 027 5779323.

Hook forward to hearing from you

Kind regards,

Sally Jarvie

Area Executive Officer – Timaru St John

www.stjohn.org.nz